Sport Tips and Teaching Aids

16801 Parkside Avenue DETROIT

April 24, 1939

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

We are very sorry that you did not receive your copies of CANADIAN LAWN TENNIS AND BADMINTON for which you subscribed, but are at a loss to account for the error.

The publishers of the magazine have acknowledged receipt of the order from us. In addition to this, we mailed a complimentary copy of the February issue direct from here. Apparently you did not receive that either.

We are writing to Montreal immediately to see that you get the April issue and the others from now on. In addition, (Jan., Feb., Mar.) we are sending some back issues, that we have on hand, in hopes that you may be interested in the instructional articles, if not the news part of them. We will ask that your subscription begin with the current issue instead of March.

Please let us know if these reach you satisfactorily. With apologies, and thanks for calling this to our attention, we are

Sincerely yours,
SPORT TIPS AND TEACHING AIDS